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Royce Sherlock

Eram: Stelberte, Tahira [staibet@auilford k17 ne us]

Iy

Sent:  Monday, October 20, 2003 8:18 AM
To: Localism
Subject: WXLV

Guilford County Schools is proud of its partnership with WXLV/WUPN. This partnership has
afforded us the opportunity to air Guilford County Schools’ Newsbreak stories at least 4 times
a week on a major network station, reaching viewers all across Guilford County and other
neighboring counties. We encourage our viewers o watch the newsbreak stories on ABC 45,
thus promoting the products of Guilford County Schools and WXLV. Jay Paul and | have
established a wonderful working relationship that | hope will continue in the future.

Sincerely,

Tahira Stal_berte

Tahira S. Stalberte

Guilford County Schools

Program Manager for Video Production
(336) 370-8167 (Phone)

(336) 370-8294 (Fax)

(336) 669-8138 (Cell)
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